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Parents/Guardians,
The following is a description of the morning and afternoon traffic pattern for DH Conley this school year of 2023-2024, beginning Monday August 28th. In the mornings student drivers will come from Worthington Rd & turn left in the 1st entrance off Conley Road to park in their assigned parking space. Parents and car riders will enter Conley Road from only one direction, which will be Edwards Farm Rd. You will turn right into the big gate entrance. You will drive past the baseball field on your right & around a curve. You will drop your child off in front of the Old Gym. The Old Gym is the only drop off designation for students. After you drop your child off, you will then drive straight and the exit is on your left which will take you back to Worthington Rd. Parents, you are allowed to drop your child off as early as 7:30am until the doors open at 7:55am.
The afternoon traffic pattern is similar to the morning pattern. For the afternoon, parents and car riders will enter from only one direction & that is Edwards Farm Rd. We will open the big gate around 3:00 pm so you can arrive on campus & wait in line until the 3:30pm dismissal bell. You will pick up your child in front of the Old Gym. Every student must be picked up only from the Old Gym to ensure safety. Due to the abundance of car riders this year, we ask for your patience and cooperation with the school's parking lot attendants. Thank you for your support to keep  our students safe during the traffic flow. If you have any questions regarding DHC's traffic pattern, feel free to contact Assistant Principal Tarrus Carr at 252-756-3440 ext. 5931.
